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Summary:

Willy Brandt's letter is about the establishment of the Nicaragua solidarity committee,
which took place in Madrid in 1981. Brandt states the importance of the new rule of law
in Nicaragua and concerns on Socialist International's involvement in the country.

Original Language:

German

Contents:

digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org

